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NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 28th April, 

2021 

 

Term 2  Week 2   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

My Holidays 
In the holidays my Aunty came to 
visit. We played UNO Flip . I lost 
a lot. Had no luck.  
My Mum’s dog had puppies and 
once they are grown enough they 
will be sold and go to new homes. 
I was pleased to get back to 
school. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 This week we feature an article from the 
Fish Room written by Aidan Ellery. 

 

Welcome 

 

 
 
 

 

By 
Aidan 
Ellery 

 

ANZAC Day 2021 

Anzac Day feature later in this issue. 

 

 

It was great to welcome students and staff back to school last week. We hope you all had a lovely 
break and we look forward to a busy Term 2. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fblog.wiziq.com%2Fonline-students-back-to-school-guide%2F&psig=AOvVaw2zcr-Sq3JPN45_7JY1BpKo&ust=1616561691942000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMi89uXPxe8CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F474566879490602743%2F&psig=AOvVaw1Vm7jV8RIfzKaba-nMuvq8&ust=1619566808501000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKCWxtSKnfACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAL
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fstore.ubi.com%2Fus%2Funo-flip%2F5e29b8b75cdf9a03ec037ae5.html%3Flang%3Den_US&psig=AOvVaw2oaCOjpnmIzb8UHKAPFrhI&ust=1619566613044000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPi66feJnfACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Don’t Forget  
Lunch Orders  
Every  
Thursday 

 

 
 

 

 

 

    
 

 

     

 
 

Please see  
page 3 for 
updated lunch 
order details.                     
     

 

 

 

For all enquiries please phone President Lisa Warren Ph: 0428 424 032 

Next Meeting Thursday 27th May G.S. Kidd School Library 5pm. ALL WELCOME! If you 
can’t attend the meetings, but would like the minutes emailed out, please contact Lisa on 
the above number or email lbwarren@live.com.au  
 

Save The Date 
G.S. Kidd Charity Golf Day 

6th June 2021 
Please contact Lisa if you wish 
to Sponsor a hole or play on 
the day. 

  

0 
Bogan 

Bash 

Ball 

   

 

P & C Fundraiser Bogan Bash Ball 
2021 (Date to be confirmed) 

The P & C would like to form a sub 
committee to organise this event. 
All interested parents, staff, 
community members, friends who 
would like to be a part of this 
please meet at G.S. Kidd School 
Library 6:00pm Thursday 27th May 
(following straight on from the 
general P & C Meeting). All 
welcome to come and share ideas 
to plan a fun event for our school.  

javascript:void(0);
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fall-free-download.com%2Ffree-photos%2Fabstract-picture.html&psig=AOvVaw2HLUvzMWAKFZFME2KxfQPM&ust=1606872331649000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPCBsIfQq-0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAJ
mailto:lbwarren@live.com.au
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vectorstock.com%2Froyalty-free-vector%2Fcowboy-dancing-vector-4059623&psig=AOvVaw25vrDDK-FOPe2ivqOz_eJF&ust=1619572755500000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIiSv-mgnfACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School canteen will commence in Term 4. Lunch orders will be 
offered Thursdays only, with an online ordering cut-off of 8am. Please see details above to set up 
your online ordering account.  

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South  School) 
Accepts online orders using MunchMonitor. 

Thursday is the only day for lunch oders. 

 
 

     

      

 

Please note new online ordering cut-off is now 8am 

gskiddmemorial 
munch2380 

  

 

 

continue in 2021. Lunch ordering from Gunnedah South School will continue in 2021. Lunch orders will be offered 
Thursdays again with an earlier online ordering cut-off time of 8am. Please see details above to 
set up your online ordering account.  

                                                                                                           

G.S. Kidd Memorial School (serviced by Gunnedah South 
School) accepts online ordering using MunchMonitor 
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You may all remember Margaret from our last 
newsletter. Margaret has become a familiar face around 
G.S. Kidd. Margaret even visited Miss Maybury’s family 
farm in the holidays. It looks like she had a very 
adventurous time. 

School Dental Initiative 

We are fortunate to have the dental health van visiting our school later this year. Forms will go 
home today and must be returned NO LATER than Monday 17th May, 2021.  
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A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and Sports 

Awards. 
 

This week’s PBL focus has been 
 

What Is Respect? 

 

 

Safe 

Respectful 

Responsible 

 

 

  

 

 

 

P B L 
Awards 

 
 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fthe-karate-dad.medium.com%2Fhow-to-teach-kids-life-skills-pt-7-respect-71ed25ae86b6%3Fsource%3Dfollow_footer---------3----------------------------&psig=AOvVaw0_5kCk86eqoFhaTamxQwlN&ust=1619581328242000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCJDpjOjAnfACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAR
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fstock.adobe.com%2Fsearch%3Fk%3Dcongratulation&psig=AOvVaw0OybNsk1U8X2aD6Mgp5h0X&ust=1619582604986000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNDys8TFnfACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAE
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The above article has been kindly supplied to G.S. Kidd School from The Gunnedah Times 
 

Tom is having a “Dance For Sick Kids” Party 
All Welcome 

Where: “Nerraw” 16 Evans Road Gunnedah 
When: Saturday 15th May 2021 5pm-9pm 
Entry: Gold coin donations.  
            If you prefer to sponsor Tom… https://www.danceforsickkids.com/s/2528/2707/w  
RSVP: Lisa Ph: 0428 424 032 

Bring along your dance moves and enjoy a sausage sizzle, ice cream cones, drinks and lolly bags. 
 
 

https://www.danceforsickkids.com/s/2528/2707/w
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The Australian NRL offers the Resilience 
Project which delivers emotionally engaging 
programs to schools providing practical, 
evidence-based mental health strategies to 
build resilience and happiness. Kurt Gidley and 
Kirra Dibb delivered a wonderful motivational 
talk to all the students and staff reinforcing the 
importance of resiliance not just in sport but  
in all aspects of our lives, highlighting benefits 
of Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness. 

The NRL offers the Resilience Project which 
delivers emotionally engaging programs to 
schools providing practical, evidence-based 
mental health strategies to build resilience 
and happiness. Kurt Gidley and Kirra Dibb 
delivered a wonderful motivational talk to all 
the students and staff reinforcing the 
importance of resiliance not just in sport but  
in all aspects of our lives, highlighting benefits 
of Gratitude, Empathy and Mindfulness. 

 

 

  

 
 

   

 

  

Staff, students and some past 
students from G.S. Kidd Memorial 
School participated in the ANZAC 
March on Sunday. All students were 
respectful and proud to represent 
their school. A wreath was laid on 
behalf of the school by students 
Thomas Friend and Max Edmunds. 
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Congratulations Shayne Williams (above left) on being awarded Highly Commended for your 
colouring in entry in the Gunnedah Show.  
Above right, a showcase of artwork from our students. This wonderful display was assembled 
in the pavilion at the Gunnedah Show by Miss Fiona Blake and Mr Paul Kokegei. Thank you for 
your time in the holidays to give the community an opportunity to see the the amazing work 
created by our talented students. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fgunnedah-show-society-inc.square.site%2F&psig=AOvVaw21dixmvZ-1OLReDPfMhXr4&ust=1619575175059000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMjFvOypnfACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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On our recent Staff Development Day all staff 
participated in mandatory CPR and Anaphylaxis 
training during the morning and Sandy Cavanagh, 
Sarah Ingall and Deb Hartley also completed their full 
First Aid training on the day.  
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The mobile school app 
Schoolstream is the latest form of 
communication we will be using 
here at G.S. Kidd School. It will be 
used for instant alerts, news, notes, 
reminders, newsletters and more. 
We hope to engage our whole 
parent/carer community in a few 
clicks. We encourage all families to 
download the app as this will now 
become our main communication 
method. 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fbonalbo-c.schools.nsw.gov.au%2Fnews%2F2019%2F3%2Fschool-stream-app0.html&psig=AOvVaw2lDR4P_BNwB5_o0-u0-_9V&ust=1612330855326000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDRnNG-yu4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
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Welcome to Term 2 

 
 
 
 

We have enjoyed a positive start to Term 2. Already students have participated in Community Access, 
Community Based Learning, the Youth Expo, sport, Friday afternoon activities and ANZAC Day 
ceremonies. This week sees shopping and cooking beginning for the term. 
Our Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) focus for Term 2 is respectful behaviour in a variety of 
settings including school, home and the wider community.  
This Friday we embark on a new program at G.S. Kidd Memorial School - Canine Therapy which will 
run fortnightly and involve a number of students working in small groups. This program is targeting 
sensory, communication and social skills and we are excited to see how it progresses.  
There will be many other exciting opportunities to come this term along with quality education and 
wellbeing within the classroom and the wider school community.  
As always if you would like to discuss a matter please contact the school or email 
rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu.au to arrange a time to chat. 
 
Bec Maybury 
Principal  
 

mailto:rebecca.maybury@det.nsw.edu.au
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school 
Assembly takes place 
every Monday.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL awards and 
Sports awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos 
please follow us on 
Facebook or download 
the School Stream app. 
 
  

 

                                       

 

 

 
Thought 

For 
The 

Day 

      

   

QR Codes for Schools 
The Service NSW COVID safe check-in is 
required for visitors to the school, 
complimenting existing school visitor 
sign-in processes, including the external 
visitors to the school site form.  
Visitors signing in at the front desk 
should self-serve using the COVID safe 
check-in tool as displayed in the poster.  
Schools should adapt the COVID safe 
check-in within their existing process for 
visitors to their school. 
Parents and carers who are only 
dropping off and picking up students do 
not need to check in using the Service 
NSW QR code. 
 

 

gskiddmem-s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

Send Email   

 

 

 

 

 

  gskiddmem-

s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Send Email   

 

 

 

 

 

  gskiddmem-

s.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stafford.k12.ct.us%2Fschool_reopening_information%2Fc_o_v_i_d-19_health_information&psig=AOvVaw1Y1pU2RDQLgAEgDVcO2nxV&ust=1606873897800000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODFnfnVq-0CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAW

